
6th May 2015 

The Governing body promised to pass on any information as soon as it became available. 

Yesterday WSCC published a ‘Planning School Places 2015’ booklet. 

This booklet explains how County make their decisions and lays out their proposals for our school 

and area. (ARUN) 

The booklet says that EPIS is expected to expand from a 2FE to a 3FE starting in September 2015. 

It suggests that Angmering village expansion will be mostly dealt with by either expansion of one of 

their schools or a new school.  (i.e. extra pupils not sent to EPIS) 

If you wish to see the full booklet: 

Google   WSCC Planning School places 2015 

It’s a 7MB PDF. 

Kind regards 

Claire Sayers (chairman) 

On behalf of the EPIS Governing Body 


